
Good News Everyone! 

Following my Memo yesterday Bowlers, I am happy to advise you of the following easing in 

restrictions for us all. 

From tomorrow, Friday 30th October, you may attend the club for a roll at a time of your 

choice. It will not be necessary to book a rink. 

HOWEVER, you must still follow all Covid Safety protocols (reminder signs are displayed) 

 Bring your own water as fountains are unavailable 

 Sanitise hands on arrival 

 Sign in and out on the Attendance Register located near the Bowls Cupboard (use 

your own pen please/disinfect your hands after using a pen from the container 

located with the register) 

 You must wear a mask at all times except when bowling at which time you may 

choose to drop your mask 

 Do not pick up bowls belonging to others, share bowls, or equipment. (Sanitise if you 

do) 

 You may play with 8 on a rink, BUT social distancing must be observed on the green 

and everywhere else in the venue 

 When you are rolling up on your own, Covid compliance is your responsibility 

entirely and requires no further action 

 Where groups are rolling up together, we ask that one member of the group 

nominates as the “Covid safety person”, and highlights her/his name in the 

Attendance Register please 

 All mats and jacks must be thoroughly disinfected and returned to the cupboard on 

completion of your practice 

 If the bar is open you may purchase drinks as per the Bar’s safety rules 

 At this point tea and coffee facilities will not be available as this requires further 

consideration around safety rules 

 Do not leave without signing out and disinfecting your hands 

In the case of all organised Bowls activities, including official practice/coaching sessions, 

social bowls and pennant, there will be a Covid Marshall on duty. He/she will be clearly 

identifiable.  

I am incredibly appreciative of the way everyone has responded so well to the many 

messages and requests that have been made of you all to accommodate a safe return to the 

greens. I urge you to continue that good work! Each of us is responsible for doing the right 

thing. 

Please, continue to be diligent in following the rules and keeping yourself, along with all 

your Beaumaris Bowls Club family safe, as we return to our great sport and our great club. 

I will have more general Bowls information for you via my Newsletter spot. 

Happy Bowling!                                                           Lizzie Boucher (Chair Bowls Committee) 


